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Hello and welcome, 
 
We are looking forward to your attendance at our "Oh, The Places You’ve Been!” 2025 
Annual Session of the Grand Chapter of California.  Our Transportation Committee is 
happy to offer our Out of State Visitors’ assistance if needed.  Please refer to our Tri-fold 
Schedule for the dates and times of specific activities and meal events.           
 
Our committee is here to aid our Out of State Visitors with transportation from two nearby 
airports, Fresno International and Visalia Municipal.  We can provide transportation from 
the airport to your hotel, and daily transportation if needed and back to the airport for your 
return home.  Please contact us with your transportation needs as soon as you have your 
flight information, and any delays or changes that may occur right away.  Be sure to include 
your arrival and departure information, and the number of people in your party so that we 
can properly assist you.  
 
We will be available for your transportation needs from Tuesday, October 14th   through 
October 18th starting at 6:00 am and ending at 10:00 pm and Sunday October 19th from 
6:00 am to 12:00.  Transportation is only provided from Airport to hotel and hotel to 
Convention Center and back to hotel only.  
 
Thank you for attending our Grand Chapter Session. 
 
 
Rory & Pam Richardson, Transportation Co-Chairman 
1005 South Amherst Avenue 
Los Angeles, California 90049-5803 
(310) 592-2699     


